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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Clare (City of Saint Paul) <support@saintpaul.zendesk.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 11:08 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Please Submit File to Reduce Q3 2021 Assessment for 393 Stryker Ave

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Please reduce the Q3 2021 assessment $101.23. The reason for the removal is below: 

 

Hauler records show that during Q3 2021 the property owner was being charged for two 35-gal EOW carts and one 

35-gal cart with weekly pick up. However, because the property owner should have only been charged for a 96-gal 

cart at the property, staff recommends reducing the assessment to $101.23.  

 

Thank you! 

 

--  

Clare Pillsbury 

City of Saint Paul 

Department of Public Works - Garbage 

651-266-6101 

garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

https://www.stpaul.gov/garbage 
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